
 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

Our students participated in our Remembrance Day assembly on 
Friday. Wreaths were made by the students and placed at our flags 
and Lealand read the poem ‘In Flanders Fields.’ Students also made 
Poppy and Rosemary lapels for everyone to wear. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our garden is looking lovely at the moment. Students have been busy 
with Mrs. Houlden pruning, weeding, rearranging, and planting. Our 
Brazilian Cherry tree has also given us an amazing harvest this year. 
We also have taro, cucumber, strawberries, and tomatoes. 

We are starting an aquaponic tower garden to see if we can produce 
a better outcome for some of our seedlings. We are very excited to 
see how this all works out.  

In Science, we have focused on Materials in our world. This week we 
will carry out Science experiments based on what they have learnt.  

Miss Jodie was away at a Professional Learning course today. Mrs. 
Cantrell took the class. Students spent time on procedures and ate 
their results. 
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Student Reports sent home   
December 9 
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Mrs Lord is taking the class tomorrow while I am at a Principals 
meeting. 

Teachers are starting to write the end of year student reports. There 
will be a change to the K-2 reports as we prepare to start the new                  
K-2 Mathematics and English Syllabus next year. This will be 
explained when the reports are sent home on December 9. 

regards 

Mrs Bath 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

 
 


